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Good afternoon,
 
Please note the following comments from Twineham Parish Council in regards to the
Rampion 2 consultation process.   
 
Twineham Parish Council endorses the comments made by Bolney Parish Council and
wishes that there should be no use by construction traffic of Hickstead Lane, Bolney
Chapel Road and Bob Lane.
 
Twineham Parish Council is concerned regarding the use of the southern end of Wineham
Lane for construction traffic.
 
Kind regards
Dawn
 
 
Dawn Langston
 
Clerk to Twineham Parish Council
 
 
 
Emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of
viruses. Twineham Parish Council advise that email is not secure or confidential. If you have received
this message in error you are asked to destroy it and advise us please. Our emails are confidential to
the intended recipient, are our property and may not be utilised, copied or transmitted to third parties.
This message confirms that it is from an authorised source.
 

mailto:Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

